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Craig, Sondra

From: Jess Thill <thill.jess@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 17, 2024 8:34 AM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Please support ADU policies!

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
Hello, Council Members!  
 
Please consider this a letter of strong support for the proposed ADU legislation currently under consideration. ADUs offer 
flexible and affordable housing options to multigenerational families like mine, who often want (or need) to live close to one 
another while also maintaining some privacy and independence. There are many wonderful examples of ADU projects that add 
to the value of a neighborhood or block, increasing housing density while maintaining existing and sometimes historic housing 
stock. I hope that you will support this legislation and will provide education to the community about how they could increase 
the value and utility of their properties by adding an ADU. 
 
Thank you, 
Jessica Thill 
1417 Mississippi Street 


